
Our curriculum provides our children with inspirational opportunities that are relevant 
and generate a lifelong love of learning. We teach life skills and opportunities to enable our 
children to be successful now and in the future. It is culturally relevant, engaging and full 

of celebration and pride. 
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WHAT ARE WE LEARNING THIS TERM 
 Math  

This term year 3 have been consolidating their learning by revisiting multiplication and division problems. The 
children are using worded problems around money and measurement to learn about times tables. Pupils have 

especially enjoyed working with money. It has taught them the importance of money in real life. 
They will then move on to statistics and measurements in the following weeks.  

English 
Year 3 have enjoyed reading The Stone Age Boy and were thrilled to explore fantasy fiction texts. They started by 
predicting the story and later began to explore the characters in more detail by hot seating key characters in the 
text. They portrayed creativity within their writing by using figurative language and a variety of linguistic 
techniques when describing a setting. They will finish the unit by writing their own innovative fantasy fiction. 

History 
During the Spring term, Year 3 have been looking at the Stone Age. They were fascinated when learning about the 
start of humanity around 2.5 million years ago. They were keen to learn about the 3 periods in the  Stone Age: the 
Paleolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic periods. Children explored Stone Age dwellings, food and lifestyles. Pupils 
particularly enjoyed creating cave paintings as it allowed them to interpret the past and understand how the people 
in the Stone Age communicated. Year 3 pupils are now excited to learn more during their Stone Age workshop in 

Spring 2. 

Science 
Year 3 has started looking at Magnetism this term. They are able to name the two poles on a magnet and 
understand the difference between contact and non-contact forces. Pupils feel captivated by this topic and are 

looking forward to carry out experiments soon. 

KEY TEACHERS IN 

THE YEAR GROUP  
Mrs Uddin-3U 

Mrs Fiaz -3F 

Mr Ali-3A 

Mrs Khatun-3K 
If you would like to speak to any 

member of staff then feel free to 

message on Google Classroom or 

send an email via school email 

address.  

Key facts we are learning this term: 
 

¶ Skara Brae is a stone built Ne-
olithic settlement located in 
Orkney, Scotland. 

¶  Some of the animals that 
lived during the Stone Age are 
now extinct.  

¶ Dogs became domesticated 
during the Stone Age. 

 
 
¶ Magnets always have a north 

pole and a south pole. 
¶ Magnets are non contact forces.  

 
PUPIL COMMENTS: 
Naomi 3U: I really love art because we learn about different artists and we can draw. 
Tasbeeha 3A: DT is very fun because we make things. 
Valentina 3K: I enjoy learning French because I get to learn a new language. 
Tasneem 3F: Science is my favourite subject because we experiment.  
Maliha 3U: I enjoy Math because I learn new and challenging things everyday.  

SPRING UPDATES 

We were so pleased to return from the Christmas break and have all of our learning continue as normal 
without any disruptions. The spring term sees lots of new and exciting learning for our pupils. As part of 
our Covid Recovery we are continuing to ensure that pupils develop their reading skills in all lessons, to 
help them to be confident readers. We also have a big focus on vocabulary development across the school 
and teach our pupils ambitious vocabulary in every lesson. You can help with this at home by explaining 

the meaning of unfamiliar words! 



HOW CAN PARENTS 
SUPPORT AT HOME? 

 
To help your child at home 
please ensure that they are 
read to or have read a book 
everyday. This is vital for 
their learning and progress.  
 
To do this children can use 
their login to access Bug 
Clubðhttps://
www.activelearnprimary.co.u
k/login?c=0 
 
Children can also practise 
their timetables on 
TTRockstars to improve their 
maths skills.  
 
Children get regular 
homework, please support 
them to complete this. 
 
To help children improve 
their handwriting and pace 
please regularly encourage 
your child to write using pen/
pencil and paper. 
 
 

Contact 
usé 
Central Park Primary School 
Central Park Road 
East Ham 
London E6 3DW 
 
Tel. 020 8472 5588 
Fax. 020 7345 1870 
info@centralpark.newham.sch.
uk 
 
Remote learning email: 
cpwfh@centralpark.newham.sc
h.uk 
 
Should you wish to contact Mr Williams 
or Mr Taylor or please contact Mrs 
Williams via the school office and she will 
arrange an appointment. 

WEBSITE & MOBILE APP:  
Do check the school website & our school mobile app regularly. We are continually updating it 
with information for parents and classes current work.  We are working towards being paperless 
so it is important that you know where to receive updates. 
www.centralpark.newham.sch.uk 

Friday afternoons 
 

Pupils will now be leaving school on Friday at 2.30pm. Children are not 
required to complete blended learning, however the children have homework 

that they can complete during this time.  
 

Educational Visits 
This term we have stopped educational visits using public transport. 
However we are still planning exciting experiences through visitors and 

virtual visits.  

LOOK AT SOME OF OUR WORK ALREADY:  

 

 

HERE ARE SOME PHOTOS OF US THIS TERM: 
 


